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ANNUAL MEETING
The annual meeting was held April 22 at the museum with 15 trustees and one guest present.  Trustees Kay Ahten, Helen Kaverman and Fred Ruen agreed to serve another 5 year term on the board.  Officers will also remain the same with Mike Miller as president, Teresa Bradstock as vice-president/secretary, and Marilyn Wagner as treasurer. 

CHIEFS AND RAY’S CASH REGISTER TAPES
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Last year $588.06 was earned by saving cash register tapes.  We would like to earn at least that much again this year, but we need your help.  Please save your register tapes and either mail them or bring them to the museum.                                                

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS
We have almost 40 new members who have joined the Canal Commission this year.  That is the biggest increase we have shown in the past few years and is a reflection on our organization…we are growing!

Welcome to all new members and a big thanks to all of you who have renewed your membership with us.  The membership is the backbone of this group and you are greatly appreciated. As a member, you are in no way obligated, but we invite you to get involved in our activities.  Diana Ireland has volunteered to call members when we need extra help so be expecting a call from her.  If you do NOT wish to be called again, tell her so she can remove you from her phone list.
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 IMPORTANT DATES:                     

  Be sure to mark your calendars                     
GREAT OHIO BICYCLE ADVENTURE
          In Delphos      June 18         6 am-1 pm

Can you believe 3000 bicyclers coming through Delphos?  If not, be on hand June 18 to see it for yourself.  Better yet, offer your services at Stadium Park where we will be selling refreshments to all the hungry and thirsty bikers coming from Van Wert.  This could be a big money maker for us, but we’ll need extra workers.  We will also have the museum open at this time and will need extra people for that as well.  Can you give us an hour or two of your time?
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	LINCOLN BUY-WAY SALE                          

August 9, 10, 11      

 We need volunteers as well as items to sell at our garage sale. Items may be brought to the museum or we will gladly pick them up any time this summer if you call Dorothy Hoffman at 419-692-9217 or let any of the trustees know.  Last year we made $551.25 and met a lot of interesting people from different parts of Ohio and Indiana in the process.  Help us out and join the fun!



Ladies Tea
Ladies!!! Keep Sunday August 19 open so you can attend our tea.   More information will be available at a later date.
German Dinner
Our German Dinner last fall was a great success and will be repeated this fall.  This year’s date is Sunday October 7.  We will again be serving bratwurst, sauerkraut, and German potato salad.  
   WHAT’S OLD THAT’S NEW AT THE MUSEUM  by Betty McKowen,  Archivist    
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We recently received the wedding gown and veil worn by Lutgardis when she married Ralph Helmkamp on July 14, 1931.  These were given to the museum by their son, Don Helmkamp, and his wife, Betty.  The veil was repaired for us by LaVera Hanf with a donation of some material by Beth Shenk at the Shenk Store.  A big thank you to all concerned.
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Our friends Linda and John Bruce of Hilton Head, South Carolina, stopped by recently to visit and donated a display case of antique souvenir silverware belonging to

the  Yoh family who were residents of Delphos.  You will see the display of the E&N Manufacturing Company of Delphos in our museum.  They made the Kleanezy Wringer Mop which was made in Delphos and distributed around the United States.  Linda is the granddaughter of Milo and Ruby Yoh Newton.



Some time ago we received a phone call from Joanne Garver of Tuscon, Arizona.  When I returned her call, she told of her ancestors coming to Delphos in the 1860’s and buying property in what I believe was the Marble Addition.   She asked if we would like the Rothut family papers and pictures.  Of course we would!  And thus we received the family pictures back to the first emigrating from Germany as well as all the family papers including deeds, transfers, military service, etc.  Family names 
also mentioned are Busch and Jauman (with a question about the Jauman connection.


The pictures are on display and all pictures and papers are in a binder entitled “John and Clara Busch Rothut Family” which can be found in the Reading Section.  She also sent a math book from St. John School dating to the early school years and a Presbyterian cook book published  in the early 1900’s.  She said she would try to send the genealogy of the Busch family; however, we never received it and I am sad to say I believe we might have lost her due to a brain tumor.  During the first phone conversation she had told me she was trying to get these things to Delphos because she had just had a brain tumor operation and needed to get things in order.  She also told me that she found our museum by calling the Columbus Museum and asking for the nearest museum to Delphos.  The person on the phone told her she could do better that that because Delphos had a museum.  We want to thank the person in Columbus, whoever you are.

	WORD SEARCH
	Early Delphos

Names

	G Z S S I L B E W O

E P Y D Y K L L R H

I F E T E B Z I O I

S S L T R X G L C R

E E V A T Q L H K E

F W M W C I Q Z L R

H T V I S T T T A R

M A R T I N E F G O

L V E P T M Q M E F

M R K C I E D E R B
	BLISS

BREDEICK

FORRER

GEISE

HOLLISTER

LYTLE

MARBLE

MARTIN

METCALFE

PETTIT

WROCKLAGE




